
-----Original Message----- 
From: Barbara 
Sent: March 5, 2021 7:48 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Hwy 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Please ,please do not destroy the Holland Marsh area,   they are the best vegetables, the soil is so 
beautiful, what would we do with Holland Marsh. Please think about it, before you destroy the land. 
Regards Barbara Sonzogni, Orangeville 

Sent from my iPad 

March 5, 2021
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	From: Barbara <sonzogni@bell.net>



